CREATIVE
Letter of Disclaimer
To: FCCTCB

FCC 1D: IBAMF8180

We, Creative Technology Ltd., are fully aware that the following information had been posted
on the FCC website upon the FCC grant for FCC ID; IBAMF8190 on 6 Aug 2014.

internal Photos

User's Manual and Regulatory leaflet

External Photos

Test Set-up Photos

o B o B

Creative Technology Ltd. is solely responsible and will not hold TCB liability for any
information leak during 6 Aug 14 to 7 Aug 14.

Sincerely

Date: 7" August 2014

By: Wong Kok Ghay
{Print name)

Title: Director of MSP

On behalf of:  Creative Technology Ltd
{(Company Name)

Telephone:  (65)-6895-4329




